
DEN (Distance Education Network) Students 

 

The Office of Graduate and Professional Programs (GAPP) manages enrollment in DEN courses. DEN 

students can obtain D-Clearances (department approval) for CS courses through their DEN Profile and 

the D-Clearance Request Form located in DEN Tools. You can check the status of submitted D-Clearance 

requests via the D-Clearance Status link also located in DEN Tools. DEN sections of CS courses are 

designated as “OFF-CAMPUS” in the “Room” column in the Schedule of Classes. You usually will contact 

your CS Advisor if you have questions regarding your program requirements. Otherwise, if you have 

questions about enrollment in DEN courses, please send an email to Patty Trinidad at ptrinida@usc.edu. 

 

DEN sections are reserved for DEN Off-campus students. On-campus students MUST submit a petition to 

take a ‘DEN section as an on-campus student’ to the GAPP Office located at OHE-106. Petitions to 

register in a DEN section as an on-campus student are reviewed on a case-by-case basis and registration 

is not guaranteed. Petition decisions will be emailed to the student and if approved, D-Clearance will be 

issued by the GAPP Office.   CS Advisors cannot grant access to DEN Off-campus courses. 

ptrinida@usc.edu

